
From: Sue Thompson <sthomp@andrew.cmu.edu> 
To: PA Biodiversity Listserve <PABIODIV@webmail.upb.pitt.edu> 
Subject: PABIODIV: T&E Species & Permitting 
Date: Thu, 23 May 2002 14:40:45 -0400 (EDT) 
 
The Pennsylvania Association of Environmental Professionals (PAEP), Society of American Military 
Engineers (SAME) and Society of Women Environmental Professionals (SWEP) of Greater 
Philadelphia are proud to present a morning "Regulatory Update Program" with our resource agency 
representatives to discuss: 
Bog Turtles, Red-bellied Turtles, Threespine Sticklebacks, etc.  
How Endangered and Threatened Species Affect Regulatory Permitting  
Friday  -  June 21, 2002  -  9:30AM to Noon 
 
Speakers: 
Carole Copeyon, USFWS - Endangered Species Act 
Tom Pluto, USACOE, Baltimore  - Bog Turtle Ecology 
Richard Hassel, USACOE, Philadelphia  - 404/105 Permit Considerations 
 
Location: PADEP's Southeast Regional Office, Phone: (610) 832-6000 Lee Park Suite 6010, 555 North 
Lane, Conshohocken, Pennsylvania 
http://www.dep.state.pa.us/dep/deputate/fieldops/se/general/Directn.htm Attendees are encouraged to 
carpool or use public transportation (SEPTA R-6) 
 
Agenda:   9:30 to 10:00 AM    Breakfast Buffet/Registration 
       10:00 to 11:30 AM   Regulatory Update Program 
       11:30 to 12:00 Noon What's New/Panel Discussion 
 
Food: Continental style breakfast, including baked goods, coffee, and juices 
 
Cost: Association Members: FREE and Non-members: $10.00 (at the door)  
Please reserve a seat, and then pay cash or checks to "PAEP" 
 
Reservations: Space is limited, so please get on the list by contacting Kristin McIlwee at Gannett 
Fleming's Valley Forge Office by email: kmcilwee@gfnet.com or by telephone: (610) 650-8101, Ext. 
258 
 
******************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are 
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 
 
 
 


